Cl.ty ofAniak P.O. Box 189

Aniak, Alaska 99557
Ph: (907)675-4481 Fax: (907)675-4486
email: cityofaniak(@gmail.com

May 21, 2022

Aniak Light & Power Bush Tell, Inc.

P.O. Box 129 P.O. Box 109
Aniak, Alaska 99557 Aniak, Alaska 99557

Providing and maintaining safe roads in the city of Aniak is the priority of our public
works program. To meet the minimum safety standards for our roads the City of Aniak requires
that utility devices and poles be situated in roadway clear zones, or as close to the roadway edge
as possible, in accordance with the most reasonable and safe use of our roads, and in accordance
with state and national highway right-of-way standards.

We would like to meet with your company to discuss the relocation of utility devices and
poles that are disrupting the safe use of city streets. The City’s priorities are based on which
poles and devices most interfere with the intended safe use, maintenance, and future
improvements of the roadways. River Avenue’s stormwater drainage issues and the Army Corp
of Engineers levee requirements are a priority for future DOT road improvement grant funding,
but of course anything that has been placed in the roadways will ultimately need to be moved.

The city is willing to work with your company to establish reasonable deadlines and help
you submit funding grant proposals. Please contact me to discuss how to move forward or meet
to survey the priority devices and poles.

Sincerely,

City Manager



